
 

 

Dear PAPA Member Companies:   

 

We greatly appreciate your company's ongoing membership and active involvement in the Pipeline 

Association of Public Awareness (PAPA).  

Our annual meeting, which takes place every September, serves as a valuable platform for our members 

to gain comprehensive insights into program implementation and for you to contribute your input 

towards strategic decision-making. Your participation in this meeting is crucial to the success of our 

initiatives as a cost-sharing, member-driven, non-profit organization. Moreover, it equips our members 

with essential preparatory information for regulatory audits, showcasing their commitment to program 

implementation rather than relying on external parties.  

We are pleased to inform you that there is no registration fee for members to attend the annual 

meeting, as it is covered by shared program costs. Members are only responsible for their travel, 

accommodation, and evening meals, while breakfast and lunch will be provided.  

We kindly request PAPA Board members to attend in person as part of their leadership responsibilities 

and to actively participate in the Board Elections for President, Vice President, Secretary, and Treasurer.  

As PAPA continues to expand its presence on the East Coast, we are excited to announce that our 

annual meeting will be held in a new city this year – Atlanta, GA. We look forward to welcoming you to 

this vibrant location and making the event a memorable one. 

Warm regards, 

 

 

Kesley Tweed  

Executive Director, Pipeline Association for Public Awareness 


